
 

 
 

Dear Microbiology and Immunology members, 
PICTURE OF THE MONTH 



 

The 386 redesign project is funded by the local SALTISE group (www.saltise.ca). This group includes science 
educators from local CEGEPs and McGill. Dr. Claire 
redesign at the annual SALTISE meeting on June 11th. Drs. James Coulton and Samantha Gruenheid will be 
participating at this conference as well. Dr. Trottier and Dr. Sylvie Fournier will be travelling to London, Ontario in July 
for the Western Conference on Science Education (http://www.thewesternconference.ca), where they will be 
presenting the 386 redesign project.  We encourage other interested professors and students to contact Dr. Trottier if 
they are interested in attending this conference (Claire.trottier@mail.mcgill.ca). This conference brings together post-
secondary science educators from across Canada, and will be a prominent platform to showcase the work being done 
in our Department and learn from other innovators. 

 




